
 

 
 
 

To parents/carers of SEND pupils  

Our Ref: 87670243 

21 February 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: SEND Coffee Mornings/Afternoons 

As a parent/carer of a pupil with SEND at South Hunsley we are pleased to invite you to our SEND 
Coffee Morning/Afternoon on Tuesday 12 March at 1.00-2.30pm and Wednesday 13 March at 
9.30-11.00. The session will be delivered by Rob Paige, who is the inclusion practitioner from Hull 
and East Riding Educational Psychology Service specialising in autism, speech, language and 
communication. The session will be focusing on autism.  
 
We appreciate this session may not be relevant to all, however, these sessions will also give 
parents/carers the opportunity to meet the SEND Team and network with other parents/carers in a 
relaxed and informal environment. If you would be interested in attending one of these sessions, 
please use the sign-up link here to book a place: https://forms.office.com/e/4hn078z4mL 
 
 
The deadline for booking a place is Wednesday 6 March at 12pm. Please note, these sessions will 
be booked on a first come, first served basis and if demand is high additional sessions may be 
added and you will receive further correspondence if this is the case. You will be informed of your 
allocated session by Friday 8 March. We look forward to seeing you soon! 
 
Yours faithfully  

 

Katherine Jones 

SENDCo 
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